
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Monitoring Committee (MC) of the programme Interreg Austria-Hungary held its sec-
ond meeting on 21 June 2023. 

At its second meeting, the MC took the decisions listed below. 

For the 2014-2020 programme: 

• give mandate to the BWG to monitor the implementation of the financial plan for the 
period 2014-2020, to discuss possible actions for better use of the programme funds 
and to prepare decisions to be adopted by a written procedure for the MC, 

• approved a reallocation between two technical assistance projects. 

In addition to these particular decisions, the MC acknowledged a report about the status 
of the 2014-2020 programme’s implementation. 

For the 2021-2027 programme, the MC approved / decided upon the following: 

• version 1.1 of the Rules of Procedure, 
• the application form and its annexes, 
• the selection criteria and methodology, 
• the Eligibility Manual, including the explicit specifications for simplified cost options, 
• a share if 50%-50% of the Member States Austria and Hungary in case of de-minimis 

aid, 
• the proposed timetable for the opening of the call for proposals in general, 
• explicitly the following dates for the opening of the call for proposals: 

o for standard projects: 27.07.2023. 
o for small-scale projects: 06.11.2023. 

In addition to the above decisions, the MC acknowledged the following matters: 

• technical modifications in the Interreg Programme, 
• the Application Manual, Jems Manual and Indicator Manual. 
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